
2019 Area Service Workshop Report 
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Theme:  Keep Imagining, or Imagine Service is Fun 

We will continue the 2019 Convention theme of Imagine and use the same logo adjusted for the 

workshop.  All swag not sold at the convention can be sold at the workshop.  I have talked to Kathy S. 

Chairperson for the 2019 Convention, and we are coordinating as needed. 

 

Date:  We need to finalize the date as soon as we get the venue.  Our first choice is Saturday, October 5; 

second choice is Saturday, October 26. 

 

Location:  With the help of Rick, DR for District 2, we are looking for a venue in Ocala.  Our first choice is 

a church or community center that will accommodate 100 people comfortably.  Once we have the 

location and date/time, we can determine what meals will be served and how much we need to charge 

for registration. 

 

Content:  We have talked about several ideas for the workshop, perhaps with break-out sessions.  We 

are waiting to have a venue before making these decisions. 

 

We are excited about this event.  We are just beginning, but the pieces are coming together quickly.  

Please let me know if you are interested in helping and we will find something for you to do. 

 

Thank you, 

Katy, Chairperson 

District 1 

Serviceworkshop2019@afgarea9.org 
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